
SPPCS 2023/2024

Band Program Information

(Band is available to 5th-8th Grade students only)

Hello Everyone!

I am so excited for the upcoming band year at SPPCS. I hope you had a safe and

healthy summer and are looking forward to the start of a new school year.
We will be having band rehearsals in the mornings from 7:15 am to 7:45 am

inside the band room. Rehearsals for 7th/8th grade band will be on
Monday/Wednesday/Friday and 6thgrade band on Tuesdays and Thursdays.
Each student will have one sectional at the last period of the day each week. I will
assign what days are for sectionals whenever I find out how many students are in
each group. Students that can’t make the morning rehearsals can attend two to
three sectionals a week.
Morning rehearsals will start on the week of August 21st. All 5thgraders interested
in band can come to a Band Instrument Night on September 14th to try out and
pick out instruments. We will have pizza and drinks for the entire family that
evening.
All 5th graders will come to band during the day. Your teacher will let you know
when band class is. We will try out instruments and work on reading music until
after the band night on September 14th. More information will be sent out soon.

Please contact me at cminier@sppswaterloo.com is you have any
questions.
Thank you,
Chad Minier
SPPCS Music and Band Instructor


